Canadian Section

The Canadian Section has not had a meeting since the June 2011 BOD meeting. Planning is underway for a Spring 2012 meeting. Details will be released as they become available. Our current bank balance is quite healthy at this time. This will be reduced somewhat to pay for the Director Reimbursement for the November 2011 ASGS BOD meeting that are not covered by the ASGS National. There are no other issues facing the section at this time. Sincerely,

Michael Palme **Canadian Section Director**